
YOUNG

Via U.S. Mail and Electronic Mail

Debra A. Rowland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utility Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: DW 04-048, City of Nashua
RSA 38 Proceeding re Pennichuck Water Works

Dear Ms. Rowland:

Enclosed for filing with the Commission in the above-referenced docket are an original and
seven copies of our Notice of Appearance on behalf of the City of Nashua. We will join
Attorneys Robert Upton, II and Justin C. Richardson as counsel for the City. Thank you for
your assistance. Please call me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Paul A. Burkett
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